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Good morning,

I am writing to express my frustration with the lack of action at the site for the Giralang
shops. I am unsure whether this is on the behalf of the government or the developer, or a
combined effort. The site itself is an eyesore and Giralang deserves better than a
construction site that has been around for more than a decade. 

What is going to be done to progress the development? I hope this inquiry will result in
positive action.

Thank you for your time and consideration,
Jane Harms




